
 
 
 

 “The Peak of Good Living” 

NORTH CAROLINA 
 

TOWN OF APEX  
Proclamation 

Public Service Recognition Week 2025 
from the Office of the Mayor 

WHEREAS, The Town of Apex employs more than 600 civil servants who work 

diligently to provide exceptional service to our more than 80,000 residents; and, 

WHEREAS, Town Employees provide immense value to the town through their 

knowledge, dedication to their role, and compassion for the community; and, 

WHEREAS, Town employees are vital to so many of the aspects of day-to-day life 

in Apex, including transportation, water and electricity access, fire and police 

protection, green space and recreation opportunities, waste and recycling services, 

building safety, planning and development, housing assistance, government 

connectivity, and more; and, 

WHEREAS, Many Public Service jobs are physically hazardous or dangerous, 

and we extend our thanks to all employees who take risks in their daily lives to help 

our town run effectively; and, 

 WHEREAS, The Town of Apex extends its sincere appreciation to all of our 

employee whose work continues to keep the operation of our town running smoothly 

and helps continue our tradition of being The Peak of Good Living. 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Jacques K. Gilbert, Mayor of Apex, North Carolina, do 

hereby proclaim the week of Sunday, May 04 through Saturday, May 10, 2025, 

“Public Service Recognition Week” in the Town of Apex, and encourage residents to 

show their appreciation and respect to the town employees who dedicate their careers 

to operating and improving our town. 

I hereby set my hand and have caused the Seal of the Town of Apex,  

North Carolina, to be affixed this the 22nd day of April 2025 

 

 

 

Jacques Gilbert, Mayor 

 


